
Holy Cross SAC (Site Advisory Council) Meeting – 15 September, 2015 
 
SAC Members in Attendance: 
John Peterson – President (term through June 2017) 
Jennifer Schwitzer – Vice President (term through June 2016) 
Craig Hendry- (term through June 2017) 
Claudia Wheeler- (term through June 2017) 
Margie Collins –  (term through June 2017) 
Mike Shea (term through June 2016) 
Principal: Sharon Gast 
Todd Nennig – Treasurer (term through June 2016) 
Father Mike Weber 
 
SAC Members not in Attendance: 
Chris Sack (term through June 2016) 
 
 
 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
 
 
Principal Report: 

• Next marketing meeting 9-29-15 

• Art: square 1 art project- fundraiser: art teacher works with children, posted 
on a web page, parents can purchase items (33% profit for our fine arts 
program).   

• Spring concert will include art projects as well 

• Technology fundraiser- Cyber Green: IT coordinator (9-26), community can 
bring hardware (TVs, microwaves etc…..)  Bring to Holy Cross – any profit 
will go to Holy Cross from the donations  

• Technology needs: 1 Smart Board and 2 projectors needs to be mounted 
(Martin Security) 

• Laptops need new batteries- IT working on getting quote 

• Mats for gym:  asking for 10 new mats at ($ 420.00 a piece, 4ft x 8ft)- to be 
reviewed at next SAC meeting 
 

 
 

Treasurer Report: 

• High level review given 

• Auction Raffle Meeting: guidelines were discussed 
 
Hot Lunch: 

• Doing very well 



 
 
 
Open: 

• Enclosure: shed (trash and recycling)  being torn down.  Chip getting 
estimates. 

• Possible Fundraiser topics (Jennifer) 
o Yankee Candle- (40% profit) 
o Panera Bread- designate an evening for organization (family night)  
o Amazon Smile-  Jennifer is going to look into it 

 
 
 
o Next meeting will be  20 October 2015 


